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April 20, 2022 
 
 
 
Subject: NORTHWEST Region - New Construction & Multi Family Roofing 
Price Increase 
 
Dear Owens Corning Residential Roofing Customer: 
 
Owens Corning Sales, LLC is announcing a price increase of 10 to 12 percent 
on all shingle and roofing accessory products, effective July 1, 2022. This 
increase will apply to all New Construction and Multi Family business.  
 
The states covered under this increase announcement are Oregon, Washington, 
Idaho, Montana and Wyoming. 
 
Thank you for your business and continued support of Owens Corning.  Please 
contact your Area Sales Manager with any questions.  
 
Regards, 
 

 

 
Eric Johnston 
Regional Sales Leader, Northwest Region 

 


